
March Newsleter 
Well, February flew by fast…..Our next Board Mee�ng is March 
7th Thursday and will be held at the Cabana, at 5:30pm and we 
need everyone to come, as we will be discussing things of great 
importance to the community, MAINLY the SIDEWALKS on Sugar 
Creek, so please atend this mee�ng!   

The 2/23 at Whiskey Joes was cancelled un�l March. Our next 
Ladies Luncheon will be on March 20th, on Wednesday @ 
11:30 from Knollbrook Lane, we will try to have beter weather 
at Whiskey Joes on the Water again, 
����  RSVP to Rene @ 727-
226-5199 by text so we have a head count. 

We are having an Easter Pet Parade on March 30th, Saturday in 
front of the Cabana, we will have judges at tables outside the 
pool.  Please come help set up at 9 am and we will start the 
parade at 9:30am with a BRUNCH following.  Prizes will be 
awarded for Most Unique Costume, Cutest Easter Costume, 
Best Trick, Cutest small dog, and Cutest Large Dog. Rene will be 
in charge of the sign up for bringing OJ, donuts, coffee cakes, 
breakfast casseroles, quiche, you bring it, and we will eat it! The  
Board will provide Coffee, plates & cups so Text Rene @ 727-
226-5199 and let her know what you are bringing so we know 
what’s coming ahead of �me 
���� 

We are hearing that not everyone is walking their pups with a 
leash or picking up your dog, so please, let’s keep our 
neighborhood pleasant for everyone by picking up a�er your 



dog and deposit your bags in your own trash containers.  Thank 
you for your coopera�on in this. 

FYI / your board needs �me to process any ARCH FORMS. We 
would like a minimum of at least one week to approve them.  
With a 5-member board needing to come back with an 
approval, please consider what work you are going to do on 
your home, and give us plenty of �me to get you an approval 
before you begin your project.  Arch forms are available on our 
Shadow Run Website. Any changes to the outside, new roof or 
new fence you need to fill out an Arch Form. (If you are just 
replacing plants etc., it’s not necessary.)   

Also check out our website/ under the heading of gallery we 
are pos�ng pictures of our socials.  

Spring is here now, and please look around your property to see 
if anything needs sprucing up, ex:  driveways, moldy fences, etc. 
plan�ngs in order to keep everything looking nice. 

 If anyone has a power washer and can help neighbors clean  
fences & driveways, let the Board know.  We are going to plan a 
Community Clean Up Day for APRIL 6th a Saturday morning!  
Signs & mailboxes need cleaning, and lots of trash down by the 
parking area on Hollybrook, as well as the fence on Hollybrook 
needs to be painted too! Please text Rene to volunteer for that 
Saturday morning and advise if you have equipment to help 
with various items. Maybe get pizza somewhere a�erwards 
???? or lunch somewhere???? We’re open for sugges�ons 
���� 


